

Monday 24 February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,



After a great response to the launch of our Facebook page last year, we will be continuing to use the school page again this year. The purpose of our page is to celebrate student learning and share the daily life of St Thomas Aguinas students with you. In order for us to do this, we will be posting photos and occasionally videos of students to our page. We understand and respect that not everyone wishes to have a presence on social media. If you do not wish for your child/ren to feature on the Facebook page, please sign the attached slip below and return to the front office by Friday 28th February. After this date it will be assumed that all students who have not returned the attached slip have parental permission to feature on the St Thomas Aguinas Facebook page.

While the page will be closely maintained, please be aware that Facebook is not our main port of communication and all queries should continue to be directed to the front office.

The school is very excited about connecting with our community through our online presence. We hope that you enjoy the page and will follow us for regular updates. If you have any gueries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school or myself (alisha.summerton@cg.catholic.edu.au).

Kind Regards, Alisha Barrett		
St '	Thomas Aquinas Facel	pook Page
I request that my child/reare not included in any carebook page.	-	in class n the St Thomas Aquinas
Signed:	Date:	

Please return to the front office by Friday 28th February 2020